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From: Bill Armstrong <xring45acp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 8:39 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: gun bills
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Flag Status: Completed

I strongly oppose house bills H5436, H5889, H5443, H5651, H5562, H5564, H5890, H5891. These bills are just another 
cut in the death of one thousand cuts designed to restrict traditional second amendment freedoms. 
 
Richard Armstrong 
80 Dahlia Drive 
North Kingstown RI 02852 


